2003 Port Authority Capital Budget Amendment
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The initial Port Authority 2003 Capital Budget funding of $6,100,000.00 was amended
 via a line-item veto (Bill Number 02-1203) dated December 12, 2003 to reflect 

$4,100,000.00.  The additional $2,000,000.00 in funding was to be provided to the Port 

Authority pending sale of property located in Marshall Township. These additional   funds will help the Port Authority secure nearly $60 million for major projects such as the East Busway extension, Stage II light rail reconstruction, NorthShore transit connector, and the purchase of more than two dozen light rail vehicles and buses. 
The County is selling a 207-acre tract in Marshall Township for the proposed Tech 21 development, which will consist of a research park and mixed-use facility.  Approval of the $2.1 million sale is presently being considered by County Council, who must approve the sale of any county related property.

